México City, may 20. -- 1938.

Director of Athletic Departament, Kansas University, Lawrence, Kansas, U, S, A.

Dear Sir:

We have been watching the nice work your Basket Ball team has been doing in the last season, therefore I want you to let me know if you are interested on a tour to Old Mexico City in the second week of november to play four games.

Our Basket Ball incomes are not so big as those of the United States; so if your terms are some-how reasonable for our budget we could arrange for you a nice and pleasent stay while you are in our #ema country.

The guarantee you would inquire for, will be perfectly assured in a bank or in the American Consulate.

Sincerely yours

P. S.-Please answer as soon you can to:

Dr. Angel Flores Rico 2 Tacuba # 37--2. México, D, F.